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Joint Regional Planning Panels

NSW Dept of Planning and Infrastructure
Level 13 Thakral House

301 George St,

Sydney 2000

Attention: Angela Kenna (Project Officer / Panel Secretariat)

Re: 2011HCCO017 - Port Stephens - 16-2011-207-1 - Medical Centre (Health Services
Facility) - 4 Jacaranda Ave Raymond Terrace

Dear Angela

Hunter New England Local Health District wish to withdraw the current Development Application
lodged with Port Stephens Council (DA 16-2011-207-1) for the construction of Health Service
Facility at 4 Jacaranda Avenue Raymond Terrace. This Development Application was
scheduled to be reviewed by the Joint Regional Planning Panel at Port Stephens Council on the
21% July 2011.

It is anticipated there will be a significant variation to the current DA proposal in the near future
that would warrant the submission of an amended Development Application.

Hunter New England Local Health District is committed to the provision of Health Services in
the Raymond Terrace district and continue to actively work towards the implementation of a
HealthOne Facility in the area.

Michael DiRienzo
Chief Executive
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